
WAC 132K-112-180  Counting of ballots—Procedure—Certification of 
results of election—Retention of ballots—Signed voting lists.  When 
ballot boxes from all voting places have been received by the chief 
election officer's inspector, he shall open them and thoroughly mix 
all ballots cast so that it is impossible to identify the polling 
place from which any particular ballot came. The ballots cast shall be 
separated into the categories as they have been cast for organizations 
participating in the election, for no organization, and void ballots 
which are unintelligible or for an organization not participating in 
the election. The ballots in these categories shall be counted by the 
chief election officer with the assistance of such of his election in-
spectors as shall be necessary in the presence of the inspectors for 
the organizations participating in the election. After the ballots 
have been so counted the inspector designated by the organizations to 
serve at the community college district office shall indicate by his 
signature upon the tally sheet that he agrees with the count made, or 
in case of disagreement, he shall outline in writing his grounds for 
disagreement with the count. The chief election officer shall certify 
to the board of trustees the results of the election within forty-
eight hours after the polls have been closed. The used ballots, the 
unused ballots, the challenged ballots, and the signed voting lists of 
eligible faculty employees shall be kept by the chief election officer 
or some person designated by him for one year after the election.
[Order 23, § 132K-112-180, filed 9/9/74.]
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